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Dear Mr. Steve Wright,

The future of how the Northwest gets its power is of extreme importance to
every person, animal, plant and the environment as a whole. Energy production has a
huge impact on the environment and that is why it is extremely vital for the
Bonneville Power Association to focus its future in green power and renewable
energy. The Northwest should envision a future of dynamic energy production
including wind energy, solar energy, and biomass energy. I ask you to please support
the “Public Interest Proposal.” This will ensure that we are providing clean,
affordable energy while also making the future health and stability of our
environment of utmost importance. Please invest a large portion in renewable energy
while keeping the future of wild salmon in the Northwest alive and hopeful. Thank
you very much for your time and would be interested in what your vision for the next
20 years actually does look like.

Sincerely,

B RLL.

Ryan Pinkham



